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TO: Campus Community
FROM: COVID-19 Health & Safety Task Force
SUBJECT: Campus Masking Requirements

Cal Maritime continues to closely monitor COVID-19 activity on campus and in the region to make the
best decisions possible in support of our academic mission and the safety of our campus community.

Cal Maritime will continue to mandate masking indoors for, at least, the next week. In addition to the
regional hospital ICU capacity rates and our campus isolation/quarantine number, we are also monitoring
the experiences of other CSU campuses that have begun to reduce indoor masking mandates.

The next update will be provided Monday, March 07, 2022.



